
Memorandum


The Chair, John-Declan Flanagan has been informed by the President, Billy McGuire that;

Michael O’Riordan along with Ross Cannon visited Billy at his home on the 5th of February 
and asked him to put his initials on a Deed of Acknowledgement and Confirmation and/or a 
Membership Form that had been signed in the Charleville Park Hotel, Cork on 24th September 
2022.


Michael has also asked that the Munster Council of the I.R.B. be restored.


Iobhard O’hAodha

Secretary
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